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This is the 21st century and Australia is a forward thinking and moving country. We can have 
eggs without this unnecessary cruelty and without living in the past. The Australian people care 
about where their food comes from and how it is brought to their table. Banning hens in cages is 
not only the right thing to do, it is the future. I, along with millions of Australians want to live 
our lives in the most humane way possible. Ban the cages and show the Australian people that 
you are listening. Ban The Cage. 


